
Campus Conversations 
August 2, 2011 
 
 
Over the next several weeks, I will be conducting two-to-three hour meetings in each college on this 
campus — meetings with deans and with key faculty and staff to engage in dialogue about our 
university. 
 
My hope is that by early fall, we will create a consensus on areas of focus in our work together. We 
will discuss how we focus on students as the center of what we do, on 21st century education and 
outcomes that prepare those students to compete and succeed, and on the kinds of resources 
necessary to make that happen. 
 
The video message linked below discusses more about the need for that dialogue and consensus as 
well as other ways to join in the conversation. 
 
For the video message, visit http://uknow.uky.edu/content/president-eli-capilouto-eager-
communicate-campus.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eli Capilouto 
President 
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